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Outlook

zoning case Z25-0005

From Mark Michniacki <mmichniacki@verizon.net>
Date Mon 4/7/2025 5:10 PM
To Bodine, Matt <Matt.Bodine@cityofdenton.com>

This message has originated from an External Source. Please be cautious regarding links and attachments.

Matt, we live at 3813 Cuddy Drive and back up to the proposed zoning site. We are in favor of a
fire station being built on that parcel. The zoning case is scheduled for a hearing on 4-23-25,
please show our support for Project # Z25-0005 Fire Station # 6

Thank you 
Mark and Mary Michniacki
3813 Cuddy Dr
Denton TX
214 384 8440
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Outlook

Concern About Proposed Fire Station Location

From Elizabeth Dillard <elizabeth_dillard@yahoo.com>
Date Wed 4/9/2025 10:21 AM
To Bodine, Matt <Matt.Bodine@cityofdenton.com>
Cc Dustin Dillard <dustindillard85@hotmail.com>

This message has originated from an External Source. Please be cautious regarding links and attachments.

Hi Matt,

I hope you're doing well. I wanted to reach out and share a personal concern regarding the
proposed fire station location near our home.

While we have the utmost respect and appreciation for our first responders—as a law
enforcement family ourselves—we truly understand the importance of supporting our
emergency services. That said, having a fire station just 200 feet from our home would
significantly impact our daily life.

Our backyard directly faces 2181, and we’ve already experienced a decrease in our quality of
life with all the recent growth, increased traffic, and road expansions. Adding a fire station so
close would bring constant noise from sirens, flashing lights, and emergency vehicle traffic at all
hours—disrupting our family’s peace, sleep, and overall well-being.

We fully support the need for public safety infrastructure, but we kindly ask that thoughtful
consideration be given to how this location might affect the surrounding residents, especially
those already impacted by recent development.

Thanks so much for taking the time to listen—we truly appreciate it.

Warmly,

Dustin and Elizabeth Dillard
3900 Gessner Drive
Denton Texas 76210
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